
Redacted
From:
Sent: 1/20/2012 8:33:20 AM

Shori, Sunil (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
RedactedCc:
Campbell, Ben (NRD)
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BCC3); Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
(/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)

Bcc:
Subject: Re: Jan 24

Good Morning Sunil,
I've attached the materials that we will be reviewing Tuesday afternoon. 
Thanks,
May

Redacted

Principal Regulatory Case Manager | Operations Proceedings | Pacific Gas and Electric Co.
I Redacted

Email communication may contain privileged or confidential information proprietary to Pacific Gas and Electric 
Co.. If you have received this communication in error, we ask that you advise the sender by reply e-mail and 
immediately delete the message and any attachments without copying or disclosing the contents.

---- Original Message-----
From: Shori, Sunil fmailto:sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.govl
Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2012 5:47 PM
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Cc: Campbell, Ben (NRD1:[Redacted
Subject: RE: Jan 24

Shilpa,

We look forward to the meeting. By the way, is it possible for us to receive any of the subject materials for review 
in advance of the meeting?

Thanks, Shilpa.

Sunil

---- Original Message-----
From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R [mailto:SRRd@pge.coml 
Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2012 5:30 PM 
To: Shori, Sunil
Cc: Campbell, Ben (NRD); | Redacted 
Subject: RE: Jan 24

] Medina, Joe A

SB GT&S 0037719

mailto:sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.govl
mailto:SRRd@pge.com


Sunil,

Just confirming that January 24 from 2-4 PM works for us. We'll plan 
on coming to the CPUC.

Thanks.
Shilpa

---- Original Message-----
From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2012 1:30 PM 
To: 'Shori, Sunil'
Cc: Campbell, Ben (NRD):
Subject: Jan 24

Redacted

Sunil,

We're still corn 
with | Redacted

ling Jan 24. At this point, the afternoon is preferred. Ben has confirmed; we're just checking 
We should shortly today.

And I'll let Ben weigh in on how much of the hydrotesting schedule is ready for 2012.

Thanks.
Shilpa

---- Original Message-----
From: Shori, Sunil fmailto:suni1.shori@.cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2012 1:27 PM 
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
Cc: Campbell, Ben (NRD)
Subject:

Shilpa,

Any idea if January 24th works on your end for the H-Form/Line 131 meeting? Also, has PG&E provided any 
schedules for hydro-testing occurring in 2012? If the entire 2012 is not yet available, we at least need the 
schedule for any testing planned between now and the end of

February.

Thanks, Shilpa.

Sunil
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